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Good morning, Suzanne, 

  

Hope you are doing well. I’ve attached the most recent Annual Report that was sent out in late 

January. I omitted the final 334 pages containing the Final Billing Detail Report. 

  

The Excel file listing the parcel changes for 2021/22 is also attached. There were 12 parcels that 

changed into 10 new parcels. One of the prior parcels was undeveloped and was not levied. 

Additionally, 2 previously undeveloped parcels in the district became developed and eligible for 

the special tax in 2021/22. Lastly, the senior exemption listing increased from 11 parcels in FY 

2020/21 to 12 parcels in 2021/22. Overall, these changes resulted in the same number of levied 

parcels year to year. Of the parcels with changes, I’ve summarized below:   

  

FY 2020/21: 12 original parcels – 1 undeveloped parcel = 11 levied parcels 

FY 2021/22: 10 new parcels + 2 newly levied developed parcels – 1 new Senior Exemption= 11 

levied parcels 

  

In regards to the FY 2022/23 special tax, the levied parcel counts have not yet been determined. 

We are awaiting the County’s secured roll data and plan to have the final numbers prepared in 

early August. I’ll be glad to share those with you once available. 

  

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you! 

  

AMANDA WELKER | manager 
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